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Title: Letter from Wendell H. Gilley to Fred Clark, November 17, 1978

Type: Document, Correspondence

Subject: Birds

Carvings

Description: Letter to the President of Warren Tool Co., Fred Clark, concerning wood carving tools and ways of holding tools on a

work bench.

Also mentioned is a grouse carving loaned to Harry Meech, one of the founders of the National Carvers Museum.

Creator: Gilley - Wendell Holmes Gilley (1904-1983)

Date: 1978-11-17

Rights: Copyright Not Evaluated

3/29/2024 Page 1 of 1


